King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher Mr Callaghan-Wetton Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts, NG21 9NS Tel: (01623) 822111 Fax: (01623) 825707

E Mail: <u>office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk</u>

1.9.25



Year 6 trip to the Civil War Museum

Dear parents/carers,

This half term we are studying the British Civil War. Luckily, we have the National British Civil War Museum on our doorstep in Newark. This is an opportunity that we can't afford to miss and as a school, we love to try and support our local museums, libraries and educational establishments. Subsequently, we have the Museum booked for Wednesday 8th October. The children will be taking part in 2 workshops and attending a guided tour of the museum.

We are planning to leave school at 9:30 am and get back to school for the end of the day.

The children will need to wear their school uniform for the trip and they will also need a packed lunch to keep them going throughout the busy day.

The cost of the trip is £14.00 (this includes entry to the museum and travel to Newark and back) and is now payable via the Gateway App. Please pay this by Friday 3rd October.

Many thanks,

Miss Hawkins and Mr Worrall











